
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED MEETING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Sacramento 

Metropolitan Cable Television Commission Quarterly 

Board Meeting scheduled for Thursday, September 5, 

2019 at 2:30 p.m. has been rescheduled and will take 

place on Thursday, October 3, 2019 at 2:30 p.m., at the 

County Board Chambers located at 700 H Street, Suite 

1450 in Sacramento. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Posted: August 19, 2019 2019-135 


